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Important April Dates 
to Remember 

4/2 No Programs 
4/7 - Summer Camp 
Registration Day 
4/22 - Beach Precinct 
Meeting 
 

Upcoming Events 
4/4 - 18+ Titanic Trip 
4/4 - 2nd Grade & Under 
Rollerskating 
4/11 - 3rd/4th Grade Mixer 
4/17 - Paint & Snack (18+) 
4/18 - 5th/6th Grade Mixer 
4/19 - All Easter Activities; 
Please refer to description → 
4/22 - Community Earth 
Day Cleanup 
4/25 - 7th/8th Grade Mixer 
4/28-5/2 April Vacation 
Camp 
4/30 Ice-Cream in a Bag 
Drop-in Program (5th-8th) 
Need a membership? 

Looking for a new 
membership or a renewal? 
$10 for one year for residents; 
$35 for four years for residents. 
Non-resident? Inquire within! 
 

             (603) 474-5746 
 

               311 Lafayette Rd 
               Seabrook, NH 03874 

 

 www.seabrookrec.com 
 

Tournament Season Winners! 
A huge thank you to all of the volunteer coaches, players, 
referees, and all of the fans who came out to cheer on our Annual 
Basketball Tournament. Congratulations to the Stratham ¾ Girls, 
Exeter ¾ Boys, Exeter ⅚ Girls, Hampton 6 Boys, Hampton ⅞ Girls, 
and Exeter ⅞ Boys on their 2025 Basketball Tournament division 
wins! We hope to see you all again next year!  

 
Check out all of our NEW Program offerings! 

We have added a whole smorgasbord of new programs for the 
Spring! Ever want to try out Wrestling (3rd-8th)? Now you can! 
Want some extra Basketball Training? We have two training 
programs this session; AB Sports Lab (3rd-8th) including a Girls 
only option with Winnacunnet coach, Brian Gray (5th-8th). Want 
to learn the sport of pickleball or play some Floor Hockey in a fun, 
not too competitive environment (18+)? Stop by Thursday 
evenings! Maybe you're a fan of gaming and could put your skills 
to the test? Join our ESports Super Smash Bros (4th-8th) and end 
the program with a full out tournament! 
 

Hop on down to the Rec. Center for our Easter 
Egg-stravaganza! 

On April 19th we will be having our Easter Egg Hunt & Bunny 
Breakfast from 8am-11am. Egg Hunt is for 0 yrs - 8th Grade. FREE 
to residents, all others; $5. Our Bunny Breakfast is for all ages! $7 
per person, $14 for non-residents per person.. 
 
We will be hosting our 2nd annual Adult Only Egg Hunt at 4pm 
for SCRATCH TICKET prizes! Must sign up in advance, CASH 
ONLY! 

$20 per person 
 
We will be hosting an all new HIGH SCHOOL ONLY Roller-skate 
Night including their very own Egg Hunt for a chance to win 
some egg-cellent gift cards! This event is from 6pm-8pm. Cost is 
$7 per person! 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Staff Spotlight 
Tristan McDonough 

Custodial Maintenance 
 

Tristan has been employed 
with the Town of Seabrook 

for a little over a year! Tristan 
makes sure the building is 
cleaned, sanitized and safe 

for the community! Tristan is 
a do-it-all kind of employee 
and takes pride in his work! 

 
When Tristan is not at the 
Seabrook Rec., he enjoys 

playing video games, 
watching anime, reading, 
and driving his new Jeep 

Wrangler. 
 
 

Spring Session 
Brochure 

 

Interested in browsing the 
rest of our program offerings 

and open area schedules? 
Check out our Winter 

Brochure here.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Interested in volunteering? 
We are always looking for 
volunteers to coach our 

sports programs or help out 
with our other programs that 

we offer! Email 
smcdonald@seabrooknh.org 

if you are interested.  

Did You Know?  
We offer drop in rates for most 
of our programs. All of our 
fitness programs can be 
sampled for $5 for residents 
and $10 for non-residents. 
Come try out our programs!   
 

Can you spot all of the 
hidden eggs within this 

Newsletter? 
Email 

Smcdonald@seabrooknh.org 
with the total count for a 

chance to win a prize! 
Everyone who emails with the 
correct count will be entered 

into a raffle!  

 
 

Do you have an idea for a 
Seabrook Rec. sport? 

Are you passionate about that 
sport? 

Do you want to lead that sport 
for the benefit of kids in our 

community? 
 

If you answered YES! to all three 
of those questions then the 
Seabrook Rec. Department 
would like to hear from you! 
 
Whether it's biking, golf, street 
hockey or some other 
sport/program, then please email 
us at 
smcdonald@seabrooknh.org 
with your idea(s) and we can get 
you started. 
 

 
 

 
0 - 6 year olds 

Thursdays (3/27 - 6/5) (No playgroup 5/1) 
12pm-2pm 

Bring your little one to engage with others! This will give parents, 
grandparents and other guardians a fun filled meet up spot to let their 

children burn some energy! 
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